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BACKGROUND





At the August 7-8 Tariff Workshop, the parties discussed the UDCs’ proposed service fees under direct access in light of the short time available to examine them before January 1, 1998.  The UDCs outlined in concept a possible approach to instituting acceptable interim fees prior to detailed Commission review, subject to correction later after such a review is conducted.  





The concept was well-received at the workshop.  In an effort to expedite a possible compromise, PG&E agreed to develop a written outline of the concept for consideration and comment by interested parties.  





This document is PG&E’s attempt to do so.  It does not constitute a proposal by PG&E but is meant as an aid for discussion purposes.








General consensus





The UDCs have proposed service charges under direct access that they believe to be cost-based.  





There is insufficient time for the Commission to conduct a thorough review of the UDCs’ proposals before the ser
